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Entries to the Nottingham Grand Prix have been closed due to exceptional demand.

Online entries have closed with immediate effect, while postal entries will only be accepted if post-marked
today or earlier.

This is due to an unprecedented number of entries being received for the event, on January 30 and 31.

It is also a high-quality field, particularly in the Women’s Singles, which will feature, Kelly Sibley, Tin-Tin Ho, Maria
Tsaptsinos, Karina Le Fevre, Charlotte Carey, Abbie Milwain, Emma Vickers, Emily Bolton and Yolanda King.

In the Men’s Singles, Ryan Jenkins, Helshan Weerasinghe, Tom Jarvis and Alex Ramsden have all entered.
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